Bobbie Noonan's Child Care

December 2020 Monthly Newsletter 13230 Cedar Creek Ct. Homer Glen, IL 60491 708-301-3939

Upcoming Events

- December 13 & 14 Indoor Fire Drills
- December 21-23 Christmas Celebrations
- December 23 Pajama Day
- December 24-January 1
 School Open for Daycare Only
- December 24 & 31 SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3PM
- December 25 & January 1 Merry Christmas/Happy New Year- School Closed
- January 4
 School resumes for all

It's the most wonderful time of the year...

<u>Christmas Daycare Week:</u> There will be no preschool December 24-January 1. School will be open for daycare only. We will be closing at 3PM on Thursday, 12/24 and Thursday, 12/31, and we will be closed on Friday, December 25 and Friday, January 1. In order to schedule the appropriate amount of staff, we need an accurate count of children attending. Please return the blue daycare schedule form by December 4th, if you haven't already done so, so we know who is/is not attending.

Full tuition is due the week of 12/21. If your daycare child does **not** attend any days of the week of 12/28, ½ tuition will be due. If your child does attend daycare week, full tuition will be due. As stated in your tuition policy, full tuition is due regardless of absences or holidays. School will be closed on Friday, December 25th and Friday, January 1st for the Christmas and New Year holidays. Classes resume for all on Monday, January 4th. If you have any questions please ask Tara or Jeanie.

TRAVEL/QUARANTINE/HOLIDAY INFORMATION

Many parents have been asking if the new mitigations that are being put in place on Friday, November 20th will have an effect on our centers.

As of now, we can continue to remain open following the enhanced COVID policies that have been in place. Coupled with the support of our staff and our families remaining diligent in practicing day to day healthy habits, especially during the holidays, will allow us to continue caring for your children. We have had some parents ask about having to quarantine after travel. We will contact the Cook County, Will County, and/or Illinois Health Department and follow the directives we are given.

For more information, The Illinois Department of Public Health published Holiday

Season Safety Tips. IDPH Holiday Safety Tips

Please remember, do not send your child to the center if they were potentially exposed to the virus or are showing any symptoms of the virus.

For everyone's health and safety the holidays will be different this year. "This is not the year to get everything we want. This is the year to appreciate everything we have."

Thank you for entrusting your children in our care.



Santa Visit, Santa Gift, and Christmas Parties



Every year Santa brings a special present for each child. The cost for the Santa Grab Bag gifts is \$5 per child.

You may include this in your tuition check, make a separate check, or pay in cash.

Christmas Celebrations:

For Every Child, Everyday, Another Adventure In Learning

We will be celebrating Christmas with the children on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, 12/21-12/23. (ON WEDNESDAY—WEAR PAJAMAS!)

Because of COVID, the teachers will provide the children with special snacks, holiday themed games and activities, and gifts from us to them!

At this time, we are not allowing children to bring in treats (snacks or trinkets) to be passed out to their classmates.

We will go above and beyond to make this Christmas extra special for the kiddos.

Santa will still be delivering books for the children, as he does every Christmas! The cost for these books are \$5. We will not have a typical Santa visit, but are working on a fun, safe way to incorporate him!

Registration

Registration will be open for Summer 2021/Fall 2021-22 on Monday, January 18, 2021. Registration forms and more information will be available in the foyer when we return from Christmas break.

Pajama Day

On Wednesday, December 23, the children are invited to wear their favorite holiday pajamas to school. We look forward to staying comfy and warm before the holiday as we officially welcome winter!



Facebook

Have you liked our Bobbie Noonan's Child Care website and Facebook page yet? Our page is full of Bobbie Noonan's happenings from all of our locations. Look for holiday-themed posts through the month!





Happy Birthday!!!!!

12/3 Gianna Yucaitis 12/7 Aubrey Grabner 12/18 Braxton Nichols 12/21 Ryker Vaculik 12/23 Isabelle Biesiada 12/31 Evelyn Chesak 12/31 Anna Gasienica-Bednarz



May joy and happiness snow on you, May the bells jingle for you And may Santa be extra Good to you!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

The Bobbie Noonan's Staff

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care 13230 Cedar Creek Ct Homer Glen, IL 60491

Phone: 708-301-3939

Fax: (708) 301-2784

E-mail:

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com

We're on the Web! www.bobbienoonans.com homer.director@bobbienoonans.com

